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June 28, 2013

Mr. Jim Byers, APP-600

FOB 10A, Room 616-T
Federal Aviation Administration
800 Independence Avenue SW
Washington, DC 20591

Re: Los Angeles International Airport Part 161 Study Application -
Supplemental Analysis

Dear Mr. Byers,

Attached, please find the supplemental analysis (“Supplement”) requested by the
Federal Aviation Administration (‘FAA”) in its March 15, 2013 letter responding to the
Part 161 Application filed by the City of Los Angeles on January 28, 2013
(“Application”). As explained in the Supplement, the City respectfully disagrees with
the FAA’s position that the Application is incomplete. However, to eliminate any doubt
about the completeness of the application, to encourage its prompt approval and to
address other questions raised by FAA, the City is providing this Supplement.

Please contact me at 424-646-6499, or by email at statro@lawa.org, if you have any
questions during your review of the Application and the Supplement.

Sincerely,

cott Tatro

Airport Environmental Manager |
ST:RH:oc

Enclosure: 14 C.F.R. Part 161 Application for Approval of a Runway
Use Restriction at Los Angeles International Airport,
Supplemental Analysis (hard copies and CDs)

cc: M. Feldman, Deputy Executive Director
R. Tobias, Deputy City Attorney
Steve Karnes, FAA Western Service Center (w/enclosures)
Dave Cushing, FAA Los Angeles Airports District Office (w/enclosures)
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